
On Wednesday, March 1, we — more than 56 outpatient lab workers 
at Keck Hospital of USC — presented management with the required 

paperwork to join our coworkers at Keck USC and Norris Cancer Hospital 
as members of the National Union of Healthcare Workers. 

WE FILED FOR  
OUR UNION ELECTION!
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For more information, contact an NUHW organizing committee member  
or call Ian Woolverton at 508-667-7056.

We are excited to move forward and work toward winning:

Fair and guaranteed annual 
wage increases

Fully employer-paid health 
insurance for ourselves and 
our families

Adequate staffing for 
quality patient care 

Workplace rights similar  
to our coworkers at Keck  
but tailored to our needs

Job security 

The right to be included 
in decisions that affect our 
profession and our patients 

United for respect, quality patient care,  
and a great future with Keck Medical Center of USC.

We’re ready to vote YES for ourselves, our families, and our patients!


